
On 15 – 28 March 2015, five Cambodian 
pastors from Kampong Cham, Kampong 
Speu and Phnom Penh came to Singapore… 



Group photo at entrance of 

Synod building 

Group photo with Rev. David 

Lim and Tristan 

Group photo with Rev. Peter 

Chan 

Group photo with Rt Rev. Dr 

Steven Gan 



The 2 weeks attachment to The Presbyterian 
Church in Singapore had been a refreshing 

and inspiring experience for them. 

Group photo of the Cambodia Working Committee 



THANK YOU TEAM  

for making their time here fruitful 
and enjoyable! 

The awesome Synod office staff that made it all possible! 



In the short two weeks with us, the 
Cambodian Pastors visited… 



•The Presbyterian Community Services 
 

Meeting with Rev. David Lim at 

the PCS office 

Group photo with Rev. David 

Lim and Tristan 

Rev. David Lim sharing the 

vision and mission of PCS 



•Trinity Theological College 
  

Rev. Yap Seok 

Chin introducing 

the TTC 

campus  

 

Walkabout in 

TTC library 

  

At the TTC 

chapel 

 

Group photo 

with Rev. Dr 

Leonard Wee 

and Rev. Yap 

Seok Chin 



•Sarah Senior Activity Centre 
   

At the SAC 

activity hall 

 

Meeting with Mr 

Peter Soh and 

the SAC staff 

  

Visiting one of 

the elderly at 

her home 

 

Group photo 

with Mr Peter 

Soh 



•Sembpres Edelweiss 
   

Welcome by 

Rev. Eric Ang 

 

Presentation by 

the Principal of 

Sembpres 

Edelweiss, Mdm 

Rachel Tang 

  

Fellowshipping 

over coffee and 

words of 

encouragement 

 

Group photo 

with Rev. Eric 

Ang 



•Grace Orchard School 
   

Lunch served by 

Gopi-O trainees 

and staff 

 

Presentation by 

the Vice Principal 

of GOS, Mr 

Foong 

  

Visiting the 

school’s 

computer room  

 

Visiting a 

special activity 

room 



They also met with our various ministry 
executives… 
   

Meeting with 

Education Exec, 

Darryl Wang 
 

Meeting with EP 

Office, Rev. Peter 

Chan and Rev. 

Timothy See 

  

Meeting with 

Youth Exec, Pr 

Willy Lau 

 

Meeting with 

AICS Exec, 

Rev. Kim Tan 



…attended classes on the Synod 
Constitution &Presbyterianism... 
 

  

Meeting with PCS 

General Secretary, 

Rev. Tan Cheng 

Huat 

  

Rev. Tan Cheng 

Huat conducting 

Synod constitution 

class 

 

Presbyterianism 

class group photo 

with Rev. Peter Chan 



…and observed our 41st Session of the 
Synod AGM and the PCS 40th Anniversary 
Dinner.  
 

 

Group photo with Rt 

Rev. Dr Steven Gan 

  

Introducing 

Elder Gary 

Gan 
  

Attending the PCS 

40th Anniversary 

celebration dinner 

at the Civil Service 

Club 



We wish to take this opportunity to thank all 
Synod office staff for accommodating our 

guests as they come in and out of the Synod 
office during those 2 weeks.  

 
We also express our utmost appreciation for 
all the above organisations and persons for 

their time and support for the program.  
 

THANK YOU for your partnership in making 
an impact to Cambodia. 

 
May God Bless You! 


